
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on March 14, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, 

Room 220. There were 7 members present. 

 

Minutes from February 28 meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

George Messier said that Holy Trinity has agreed to do our Sunday night service, and he asked for cantor 

and organist. He also went over a cover for program for Monday to honor service members killed in 

Afghanistan last year; discussion held. 

 

George also said that Ken Polanski has declined invitation to speak; discussion held. 

 

George is compiling a CD of appropriate patriotic songs for Memorial Day, and will bring to a meeting 

for discussion at a later date. 

 

Discussion held regarding Parade Marshal; George will ask LTC DeAngelis and is asking representatives 

to ask at their respective posts as well. 

 

It was also brought up as to whether we should have a way to denote members who are at parade helping 

to organize so people know who to go to; discussion held. 

 

New Business – George brought up the coffee hour at Senior Center and who is running it. Also brought 

up a letter he drafted in an attempt to recruit more Auxiliary members for Posts. 

 

Next meeting is March 28, 2022.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1956 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


